In 2014, a review of the Town’s Official Plan was launched and during a
series of public engagement sessions, residents shared their views on a
range of issues related to the future growth of our community. Topics
included Heritage, Arts and Culture, the Built Environment, and Agriculture
and the Environment.

As the final phase of this review, the Town recently engaged Planscape
and their team of consultants from Watson & Associates and North South
Environmental to develop Official Plan policies. The consultants have
been working on policy development and technical reports which to
date include Growth Management issues, the Natural Heritage System,
Agricultural Land Use and Implementation Options for the Official Plan.

Please join us for the first community engagement session to hear more
about these policy proposals. Presentations will be followed by an
opportunity for the public to discuss these issues with the consultants.

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SESSION

Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2015
Time: 6:30 p.m.-9:00 p.m.
Place: Simpson Room, Community Centre
14 Anderson Lane, Niagara-on-the-Lake




